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45-1 The statement that “Aspen has suggested to the CPUC that Edison should be allowed to continue 
with the proposed project Viejo project as they find no issues that merit stopping the project” is 
incorrect. Aspen Environmental Group was contracted by the CPUC to assist the CPUC in 
conducting the environmental analysis of the proposed project in accordance with the 
requirements of CEQA and CEQA Guidelines Appendix G (Environmental Checklist Form).  
Based on the MND/IS, the environmental analysis supports a conclusion that the proposed Viejo 
System Project, with mitigation, would not have any significant effects on the environment, as 
defined by the CEQA. The environmental document does not make a recommendation whether or 
not to approve the project. The Commissioners will consider many factors, including the potential 
environmental effects, in their final decision to approve or deny SCE’s application for a Permit to 
Construct.  

45-2 The CPUC appreciates the community’s concern for aesthetics and will consider this concern in 
rendering a decision on the proposed project. Section B.3.3 (Aesthetics) of the Mitigated Negative 
Declaration contains detailed analysis of the potential visual impacts associated with the proposed 
project.  

45-3 Please see General Response GR-2 for information regarding property values. 

45-4 Please see General Response GR-1 for information regarding EMF.  

45-5 Please see General Response GR-3 for information regarding the undergrounding of electrical 
transmission lines, as well as Appendix 8, which discusses various route options considered by 
the CPUC. 
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